
Dear Students and Parents,   

Welcome to Math 1! 

 
Greetings!   
My name is Janna Gabinoff,  
I will be your SchoolNova Math 1 teacher. I look forward to making this a wonderful and fun school 
year. 

About our class format: 
Our class will be held in person, in the Social and Behavioral Sciences (SBS) building, room N107(see 
the attached map).  

Please be on time for your class.  
 

Classwork and Homework: 
Homework will be posted on the SchoolNova website on Sunday/Monday evening, so you can print 
and do the homework during the week if you miss a class. 
Books: All Math1 material will be printed in classwork and homework books (6 books for the school 
year). The books will be available after our second classgfggf. A $50 material fee will be collected by 
the SchoolNova admin. 
For homework, we will have two books (odd and even №) so I can collect and check one book, while 
your child does the homework in the other book. Homework will be assigned every week, and I insist 
that your child completes these assignments to the best of their ability. One of the criteria for 
successfully advancing to the next level is submitting more than 80% of the homework assignments 
throughout the year. Try not to have your child do their homework in one day. I recommend that you 
divide it and have it done throughout the week. Homework will be collected and checked, and the 
students with correctly completed homework will receive a sticker. If you and your child have a 
question on one of the homework questions, please feel free to contact me by email or ask me after 
class. 
If you missed your class and don’t collect your homework book, you can find and print your homework 
assignments (which I would post every week) on the SchoolNova website under your Math1 class. 

Class Supplies: 

HB2 pencil, 4 colored pencils (red / blue / yellow and green), and an eraser should be with you for 
each class. Of course, I will bring all these to class just in case you forget yours, but because of 
COVID we want to minimize sharing the supplies. Please be sure that your child has the classwork 
book before each class. 

Questions and Help: 

Students and parents are always welcome to reach out to me with questions by email to 
gabinoff@schoolnova.org. 
Thank you for choosing the SchoolNova program! I look forward to working with all of you. 
Sincerely, 
Janna Gabinoff 
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